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Andrea Gyger

From: JOHN GENZIANO Owner 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 2:55 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: electronic voting

Secretary of State Wayne Williams  

Please DO NOT expand electronic voting through your proposed rules. 

We agree with Marilyn Marks who has been fighting tirelessly for voting integrity. 
 
Mr. & Mrs. John Genziano 

 
 




